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Comments: As a lifelong, born and raised Alaskan, who just recently left Alaska, I would like to say, any access

limited to any user group in the Chugach would be very disheartening. It seems to me, in Alaska, most user

groups get along very well and work together well. Alaska has a ton of outdoor reacreation area and tons of

forest and public land, and I've seen more of it become heavily restricted over the years, and it is not right. I think

all hunters, hikers, sightseers, motorized vehicle users, etc. should have the same opportunity as the other. I

would strongly suggest not closing any areas or access corridors and considering opening more land to the

people. Wilderness protection zones are a no vote for me. I believe if you choose from one of your revision plans,

that PLAN B is your best decision for all parties involved. Thank you for your time.


